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Bepartment of Education RELEASED |

Schools Division of Benguet

August 1, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 287 , s. 2022

CORRIGENDUM TO SDO MEMO 209 s. 2022- PROGRAM/PERFORMANCE
IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR) FOR KINDERGARTEN EDUCATION

TO: Chief Education Supervisors for CID and SGOD

Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors and District Coordinating Principals
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Relative to the Program/Performance Implementation Review (PIR) for

Kindergarten, this activity is rescheduled to August 8, 2022 at the H100
Ecolodge, Magsaysay Avenue, Baguio City.

All other provisions specified in Division Memorandum 209 s. 2022 shall remain.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned personnel is
desired.

GLO BUYA-AOQ
Schools Divisicn Superintendent

CID-IM/RAG/elq

Address: Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet
Telephone Number: (074) 422-6570
Email: benguet@deped.gov.ph
Facebook Page: DepEd Tayo Benguet
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